






 

First  Sunday  of  Lent  -  February  18,  2018 

The Catholic Community Foundation of Santa Clara County 

High School Youth  
Group 

Every 1st and 3rd Wednesday 
of the month 

7:00pm - 8:30pm 
in the Common Room 

Young Adults 

(6940 Chestnut St.) 

Next Gathering: 

Follow us @smpyouth 

Confirmation Year 1/Primer Año Confirmación 
Next Sunday Session 

Sunday, March 4, 2018 at 9:00am in the gym, 
followed by the 11:00am Mass. 
Próxima Sesión de Domingo 

domingo, 4 de marzo del 2018 a las 9:00am en el gimnasio 
seguida por la Misa de 11:00am. 

Confirmation Year 2/Segundo Año Confirmación 
Next Sunday Session 

Sunday, March 11, 2018 at 9:00am in the gym 
followed by the 11:00am Mass. 
Próxima Sesión de Domingo 

domingo, 11 de marzo del 2018 a las 9:00am en el gimnasio 
seguida por la Misa de 11:00am. 

Middle School Youth 
Group 

Every 2nd and 4th Wednesday 
of the month 

7:00pm - 8:30pm 
in the Common Room 

 The Opportunity 
The Catholic Community Foundation is 
excited to offer a match for Donor Ad-
vised Funds until December 2018. 
When you contribute a minimum of 
$10,000, your parish will automatically 
receive an unrestricted donation of 
$500 from the Foundation and your 
DAF will receive a 5% match up to 
$5,000. 

DAF as Teaching Tool 
Some donors use their DAF to teach 
their children about social conscious-
ness, an idea we call “Kitchen Table 
Philanthropy.” Parents and children de-
cide-as a family-the charitable organi-
zations to which they will donate that 
year. 



St.  Mary  School  Office:  408.842.2827 

408.847.2652 

Weekend Liturgy Questions/Comments — 2/18/18 

Sixth  Sunday  in  Ordinary  Time  -  February  12,  2017 

Religious Education 

LENT is about BECOMING, 
DOING, CHANGING. 

Whatever it is that is blocking 
the fullness of life in us right 

now. 
Sister Joan Chittister 

Registration forms for the 2018-
2019 will be available in June. 
When you register, please 
remember to bring in your 
child's birth and baptism 
certificate. Please call the 
Religious Education Office if 
you have questions. 

First  Sunday  of  Lent  -  February  18,  2018 

Cleaning out those closets? Purging last year’s 
clothing, toys and household items? The 2018 St. 
Mary School Rummage Sale is coming up and we 
need all your donations! We will gladly accept 
gently used clothing, shoes, accessories, toys, 
household items, bedding, towels, bikes, strollers, 
baby items, books, luggage, e-waste, and sporting 
& camping gear. Please bring your donations to 

the school gym, Friday, March 2nd from 3:00pm-6:00pm. The sale will 
be held in the school gym Saturday, March 3, from 9:00am-
12:00noon. What a great way to provide goods for those less fortunate 
in our local community, helping the environment to recycle and 
keeping the landfills free. Last year we successfully donated 
$1,045.89 from the Rummage Sale/Used Uniform Sale alone to the 
cause of our Lenten Mission project, Grand Circle Foundation that 
benefitted St. Mary’s Primary School in Zimbabwe, Africa. Please 
contact the School Office at 408.842.2827 if you have any questions. 

Registration for the 2018-2019 school year is in full swing. Though the 
application due date for Kindergarten Years 1 & 2 just passed, we 
strongly encourage families interested in enrolling their child to submit 
an application to the school. Applications for 1st through 8th grades are 
due on March 9, 2018. Applications turned in after due dates will be 
accepted; however applicants may be placed on a wait list, and 
individual arrangements will need to be made for student screening. 
There are wonderful opportunities for all students at St. Mary School. 
Visit the school website at www.stmarygilroy.org to find out more and 
apply on-line or phone the school office at 408.842.2827 to set up a 
tour. 
St. Mary School does not unlawfully discriminate on the basis of race, color, national and ethnic 

origin, age, gender, religious or disability in the admission of students; the administration of 
educational policies; admission policies; tuition assistance; and athletic and other school-

administered programs. 

Catechist Meeting 
There will be a meeting for 
Catechists on Tuesday, 
February 27th at 7:00pm in St. 
Francis Center, Room #3. Lent 
Preparations will be discussed 
as well as Stations of the Cross 
Preparation. Please call the 
Religious Education Office if 
you are not able to attend. 

S

 

RCIA 
The RCIA process is ongoing 
and anyone can become part of 
this process whenever they feel 
that they are ready. 
Parishioners, your family and 
friends are all welcome to come 
to the sessions and prepare for 
the sacraments of Initiation; 
Baptism, Confirmation and Holy 
Eucharist. We also welcome 
fellow parishioners who would 
like to become involved in this 
ministry as a RCIA team 
member; or sponsor a 
candidate who is preparing for 
the sacraments. The benefits 
are awe inspiring. If you are 
seeking information about the 
sacraments of initiation, please 
call Barbara in the Religious 
Education Office. 



Prayers  for  the  Sick 
Oremos  por  los  Enfermos 

Masses for the Week 
An offering to the work of the Parish has been made in memory 
of, or on behalf of, these persons who are hereby included in the 
special prayers of our community at our daily Masses this week. 

 Maria H. Haro  (A)  † 
  Andres Haro  † 

 Ismael & Tomasa Linares  (A)  †
Nieves Gomez  (A)  † 

 Bernardo Luciano  † 
  Lucia Silva  (Living Birthday) 

 Ricky Silva  (Living Birthday)

 Santos Garcia, Sr.  (A)  † 
  Mila Aurora Wirtz  † 
  Auriestela Roffinella  (A)  † 

 Adelberto Castillo  (Living) 
  Joseph & Stella Hayton  (WA)  † 
  Erasmo Salinas Alvarado  † 

 Robert Villalobos  (A)  † 
  Joel Cruz  † 
  Arturo & Petra Calvetti  † 

 Fe Castillo  (B)  † 
  Eleuterio Dominguez  (A)  † 

(A
) A

nn
iv

er
sa

ry
 o

f  
D

ea
th

 
   

 (M
M

) M
on

th
s 

M
in

d 
   

 (B
) B

irt
hd

ay
 

†  The Priests of the Parish celebrate Sunday Eucharist for the 
intentions of all the Parish. Please pray for the ill of the Parish 
and for the recently deceased Juana Galarza Hernandez. 
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Married Couples 

ADA Results Week 3 

Goal: 1,000 families 
to reach $220,000.00 
Totals to Date: 232 

families for  
$91,466.00 

Fr. Robert thanks the 
232, and is praying 
God soon moves 
768 more! 

40 Days for Life 

Sacramental Preparation 



St. Mary Parish 
Gilroy 

#523320 
 

Bulletin Editors: 
Rebeca Aldaz, 

Debbie Pelliccione & 
Rose Barry 

408-847-5151 
 

Bulletin:  February  18,  2018 


